
TVQA FALL RETREAT 2017 

 

The time has finally come for registration for Fall Retreat!  I know you all look forward to this as much as 

I do. 

 

**Please note that the St. Joseph building is no longer available, so you will not find a registration form 

for that building.; however, we can have some rooms in the new building. The cost for those is $95.00 

/night for a private room and $67.50 per person/ night if sharing.  I did not make out a separate form for 

these rooms, just let me know if you would like one and I can figure out your cost. 

(The cost of the rooms at St. Mary's is $50/night single $36/night double.) 

Everyone will be sewing in the rooms at St. Mary's, so we can accommodate approximately 72 spaces 

(and this will have to include day quilters too). 

All Meals will be in the St. Mary's dining room.  Please let me know if you have any special meal needs 

such as vegetarian, sugar free etc. so we can alert the kitchen. 

As before coffee, tea, ice will be available in the lobby 24/7 

Please bring a snack to share with everyone for our snack table. 

 

Again, we will have our Quilt Walk on Saturday evening right before dinner. We are trying to do it in the 

daylight. (makes it safer walking to the new building if it is being used)  The exact time will be 

announced later.  So please bring your quilts you have been working on during 2017 so we can see what 

you have been up to! There will be judging and prizes. 

 

This year I am finally doing something different for door prizes!  No more Rebecca Barker prints.   I hope 

you will love this idea as much as you have loved the prints! 

 

I will be on vacation from 2 August – 10 August so please remember your registration is due by August 

15th. 

 

If you are coming as a Day Quilter please still send in your form to me with Day Quilter written across it. 

You will need to contact St. Mary's to pay them directly for your day fee and any meals you want to 

attend.  I need your info so I save you a sewing space and door prize! 

 

Have a great summer and I hope to see you in the fall. 

Jo Reid 


